On October 12, 2006, the Connecticut Invasive Plant Working Group (CIPWG) will present an invasive plant symposium entitled "Working Together for the Landscape of Tomorrow." The meeting will take place at the Mountainside Resort in Wallingford, CT (2 miles from Interstate 91).  Morning topics include "What's New" and "Linking Ecology and Horticulture to Prevent Plant Invasions."  Concurrent afternoon sessions cover invasive plant management, restoration of invaded sites, and native plant alternatives to invasives.  The registration fee of $35 ($45 if post-marked after September 15) includes lunch and free parking.  The full day's agenda and registration information are available at www.hort.uconn.edu/cipwg .  For additional information, contact Donna Ellis (860) 486-6448.
